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State of California The Resources Agency of California 

Memorandum 

To: Date: March 12, 2018 

Telephone: 916-651-2908 

From: Dave Ash c ian, Deputy Director, Efficiency Division 

California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento CA 95814-5512 

subject: Memo to Suspend the Replacement Pool Pump Motor Pre-Rulemaking Proceeding 

The California Energy Commission is suspending pre-rulemaking activities on the 
replacement pool pump motor topic to enter into negotiations with the pool pump motor 
industry and energy advocates. The goal of the negotiations is to provide the U.S. 
Department of Energy (DOE) with a recommendation for a national test procedure and 
efficiency standard for pool pump motors that will complement the recently completed 
DOE dedicated purpose pool pump rule. 

The Energy Commission may resume the replacement pool pump motor proceeding if 
the negotiation does not result in a DOE pool pump motor standard. 

The record developed in 15-AAER-02 will be available for the Energy Commission's and 
parties' reference in potential future proceedings. 

Please contact Sean Steffensen at (916) 651-2908 or sean.steffensen@energy.ca.gov 
for further questions regarding replacement pool pump motors. 
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